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We are avid sxs users in Deschutes County. We have made our sxs’s street legal for 

other states like Utah & Nevada and enjoy riding our sxs in those states on their 

roadways. We believe that Oregon should allow sxs to be street legal as the safety 

equipment installed is better than a lot of motor vehicles. It would be useful to be able 

to drive our sxs on the roads to complete simple tasks like picking up the mail.  


